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Message from the Principal

Dear Parents / Guardians,

June has been a particularly eventful and meaningful month. We were proud to host our annual Art
Exhibition, a true celebration of the creativity and talent of our students. We also welcomed our new
students for the academic year 2025-26 during Orientation Day, offering them a first glimpse into
their new school community, a chance to meet some of their future teachers, and participate in ice-
breaking activities.

Our Graduation Ceremony was, as always, a night filled with emotion and pride as we bid farewell to a
wonderful group of students and celebrated a year of growth and achievement.

This year, we also said goodbye to three beloved members of our school community, Mrs. Annita
Michael, Mr. Petros Ioannou and Mrs. Christina Athanasiou, each of whom dedicated over 30 years of
service. Their contributions have left an indelible mark, and they will be dearly missed.

On behalf of the entire school team, I wish you and your families a relaxing and joyful summer. We
look forward to welcoming everyone back on 5th September, ready for another year of learning,
growth, and shared memories.

Margarita Constantinidou
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Graduation Ceremony: A night to remember

Graduation Night at the American Academy Larnaca was a heartfelt celebration of achievement,
resilience and future promise, held in the warmth of the school community. The evening began
with a musical welcome by the school orchestra, led by Dr. Nektarios Rodosthenous and
included inspiring speeches from distinguished guests.

Reverend Antonis Mastris offered a reflective blessing, while Dr. Iosif Strouthos encouraged
graduates to embrace failure as a pathway to growth. Professor Dr. Soulla Louca delivered a
forward-looking keynote on the metaverse and its boundless potential. Warm tributes from the
PTA’s president Mr. Sozos Theodoulou and student speakers Giorgos Leonida and Stephanie
Titilayo Omotola highlighted the power of collaboration, friendship and aspiration.

Principal Mrs. Margarita Constantinidou closed the ceremony by commending the graduates
and expressing gratitude to parents, staff and donors. Their contributions and support were
celebrated as vital in empowering students to strive, achieve, and dream.

The school’s enduring commitment remains: to nurture future generations who grow with
purpose and serve with heart.

Orientation Day

Orientation Day marked the exciting
beginning of a new journey for our students.
Filled with energy, curiosity and warm
welcomes, the day offered a glimpse into the
vibrant school community, its values and the
opportunities that lie ahead. Through guided
tours, introductions and interactive sessions,
students and families connected with staff
and the spirit of the Academy - setting the
tone for a year of growth, discovery and
belonging.




18th Annual Art

Exhibition

The opening night of our 18th Annual A-Level
Art Exhibition proved to be a remarkable
occasion, marked by the incredible talent, skill
and vision of our A-Level students.

The event was inaugurated by the President of
the House of Representatives, Mrs. Annita
Demetriou and served as a celebration of
creativity and self-expression above all.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone for their
support and a huge congratulations to our
students for never ceasing to amaze us.
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Back to School
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Friday, »

5th September 2025

7:30 a.m. 2

&

28 July - 2 August Year 1
4 -9 August Years 2 &3

11-16 August Closed
18 - 23 August Years 4 &5
26 - 27 August Years 6 & 7

Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday, Friday

OPENING HOURS

9:30a.m. - 1:00 p.m
4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

(EXAM RELEASE DATES\

Wednesday,
Saturday

9:30a.m. - 1:00 p.m

\_

A-LEVELS

GCSE
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